
 
APPENDIX 4 

 
 

 
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION BY A BOARD MEMBER 

 
Requester: Daniel J. Santos_________ February 27, 2017 
 
Brief description of Requested Action: Approval is granted for Board Member Santos to travel to Sandia 
National Laboratory during the week of March 20, 2017 to observe Board-relevant activities and to have 
informal discussions with key leaders as they are available. 
 
 
Attachments (init) _n/a_ (included clean version of any proposed document or modified document)   
 
Summarize any time sensitive considerations:    
 
Requestor signature ___signature on file___________________________ February 27, 2017 
 
Assistant Executive secretary ___ signature on file___________________ February 27, 2017 
 

 

Final Disposition Summary       
 
 
Executive Secretary signature _________________________________ Click here to enter a date. 

 
 

 APRVD DISAPRVD ABSTAIN
NOT 

PARTICPATING 
COMMENT DATE 

Joyce L. Connery ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ _______
Jessie H. Roberson ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ _______
Sean Sullivan ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ _______
Daniel J. Santos ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ _______
Bruce Hamilton ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ _______

ARCHIVE: Doc#2017-300-037, RFBA by Board Member Daniel J. Santos 
 to Travel to Sandia National Laboratory during the Week of March 20, 2017



ARCHIVE: Doc#2017-300-037, RFBA by Board Member Daniel J. Santos 
 to Travel to Sandia National Laboratory during the Week of March 20, 2017



ARCHIVE: Doc#2017-300-037, RFBA by Board Member Daniel J. Santos 
 to Travel to Sandia National Laboratory during the Week of March 20, 2017



ARCHIVE: Doc#2017-300-037, RFBA by Board Member Daniel J. Santos 
 to Travel to Sandia National Laboratory during the Week of March 20, 2017



ARCHIVE: Doc#2017-300-037, RFBA by Board Member Daniel J. Santos 
 to Travel to Sandia National Laboratory during the Week of March 20, 2017



ARCHIVE: Doc#2017-300-037, RFBA by Board Member Daniel J. Santos 
 to Travel to Sandia National Laboratory during the Week of March 20, 2017



ARCHIVE: Doc#2017-300-037, RFBA by Board Member Daniel J. Santos 
 to Travel to Sandia National Laboratory during the Week of March 20, 2017




